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Submitted values are: 

Date Saturday, November 14, 2020  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Edwin and Ann  
Last Name Ralph  
Phone Number   
Email   
Address  Alexandra Avenue  
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code   
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)  
Subject General request to Council  
Meeting (if known)  
Comments  
1. Congratulations to the re-elected mayor and incumbants, and the new councillor. 
 
2. Please consider recalibrating the projected expenditures by allocating some of the upcoming library funding 
to cover the costs of the following services: (a) improving complete snow removal from streets, and (b) 
reducing weekly trash and recycling collection only for January, February, and March. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Edwin and Ann Ralph 
Attachments  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

 


